

Supreme Court of California

350 McALLISTER STREET SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-4797

> (415) 865-7002 jorge.navarrete@jud.ca.gov

September 25, 2018

Thomas F. Coleman Spectrum Institute Disability and Guardianship Project 555 S. Sunrise Way, Suite 205 Palm Springs, CA 92264

Re: Request to Modify Code of Judicial Ethics

Dear Mr. Coleman:

The court has received your Request to Modify the California Code of Judicial Ethics, dated September 21, 2018. Your request is being referred to the Supreme Court Advisory Committee on the Code of Judicial Ethics, which evaluates and makes recommendations to the court regarding potential amendments to the code.

Very truly yours,

JORGÉ É. NAVARRETE

Clerk and

Executive Officer of the Supreme Court

cc: Hon. Richard D. Fybel, Chair, Supreme Court Advisory Committee on the Code of Judicial Ethics
Rec.